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April 18th, 2022 
 
 

To: Parents of students attending Sunrise Middle School, 
 
In order to ensure that all checks received for payment of student meals have adequate time to be 
processed by the bank prior to the end of the 2021-22 school year, checks will no longer be accepted as 
payment for meal services after Friday, April 29, 2022.  
 
Effective Monday, May 2nd, 2022, the Food and Nutrition Services Department cannot accept checks as 
payment for meal services for the remainder of the 2021-22 school year. However, this does not affect 
online payment access at: myschoolbucks.com 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Food and Nutrition Services, Accounting Department at (754) 
321-0244. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jay R. Sohn 
Assistant Principal 

mailto:Ryan.Atwood@browardschools.com
http://www.browardschools.com/sunrise

